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Principal’s Report 
I hope that everyone had a great long weekend—a very timely break leading us 

into the last few weeks of Term One. It was particularly timely for our Grade 3 

and 5 students who have returned to a week of NAPLAN testing. There has 

been very little fuss made for the students around this testing. Having been giv-

en the opportunity in the previous week to familiarise themselves with the for-

mat of the test, the students appear to be taking it all in their strides.  

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

You may have noticed the signs around the school advertising our school holi-

day activities for these school holidays. Their theme is ‘Wild Child’ and there are 

lots of great excursions, incursions and activities planned within this theme. We 

have included further information about the program in this newsletter and 

details of how to make a booking.  

We have a limit of 20 students each day in our service and we have already re-

ceived bookings, so be sure to get your child’s name down if you are intending 

to use this service.  

EXCITING BABY NEWS 

We are so pleased to announce the arrival of Jaimi 

and Sev’s little baby boy -Reuben Jude  who was 

born on the 22nd February.  This will be especial-

ly sweet news to our Grade 5’s who spent  the 

year with  Jaimi last year in Grade 4 and enjoyed 

sharing in the journey. Jaimi, Sev and Reuben are 

all settling in beautifully.  

DENTAL VAN 

We were contacted by the Dental Van this week, notifying us that due to a 

shortage of technicians, they will not be attending this week as planned. We 

will be sure to notify you of an alternate date.  

DIARY DATES 

Monday 20th March 

NAPLAN Week 2, Grd. 3 & 5 

Tuesday 21st March 

Harmony Day 

Tuesday 21st March 

Harmony  

Monday 27th March 

Parent Helper Session 

School Council Meeting 

Finance 6.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

Saturday 1st April 

School Working Bee 

Thursday 6th April 

Last day of Term 1 

2.15 Assembly 

2.30 Finish 

Friday 7th April 

Public Holiday — Good Fri-
day 

Monday 24th April 

1st Day of Term 2 

No assembly 

Tuesday 25th April 

Anzac Day— Public Holiday 

Friday 17th March, 2023 

Term 1:  Week  7 
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PARENT HELPERS INFORMATION SESSION 

Now that all of our students have settled into the 
school routine and are nearing the end of term one, 
we are ready to welcome parents/guardians into the 
classrooms as parent helpers. We will be starting our 
parent helpers in Term Two.  

We ask that if you are interested in coming along as a parent helper that you attend the Information Session that I 
will be running on Monday the 27th of  March, straight after the assembly. This presentation will go through what 
to expect as a parent helper and what the expectations will be of you . It also gives a brief run down of some of the 
ways you can help, particularly in reading sessions.  

Following the information session, you will be asked to sign our parent helpers agreement. On receipt of this, you 
will be good to go and the classroom teachers will establish a roster, based on parent interest. A notification will be 
coming out on Xuno closer to the session where you will have an opportunity to RSVP.  

 
Leadership Day 

 
On Thursday the 9th of March, the year 6’s participated in Leadership day. It was a great 

opportunity for the year 6 students to work on our teamwork and leadership skills, along 

with other kids from other schools. There were 150 grade 6’s from around the local area. 

Some of the activities were; initiatives, public speaking and problem solving. At lunch 

break we had pizza and ran around the oval. Kate Ceberano came and spoke to us about 

her role in leadership and music. We asked her questions about her career, and she sang 

her song, Pash. As we were leaving, we got signatures in all strange places, such as in-

side hats, on shoes and pieces of paper. Overall, the day was a great experience, and we 

are all looking forward to leadership day again in term 4.         By Esther and Lacey.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to:  

Henry Brown 
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WORKING BEE  - SATURDAY 1ST APRIL 

We are holding our first working bee for the 2023 year. Our working bee is to be held 

on Saturday 1st April from 9am to 12pm.  We are hoping for many helpers as we have 

two largish jobs requiring many hands. Handy equipment to bring along but not compulsory, 

would be a shovel, wheelbarrow, bucket, rake, broom or secateurs. A special request for an-

yone that may own a hole digger or dingo machine to help with the moving of sand and sco-

ria.  

Please contact the office if you may be able to assist with this request.   
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